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Dear Friends,

This week the Senate will adopt its One House Budget Resolution which represents the

Senate’s priorities and policy positions as we begin to negotiate with the Governor and the

Assembly. Among my many priorities, as we work toward the April 1st final budget deadline,

are finding a finding a path forward that addresses the need for affordable housing but

rejects the Governor's proposal as impractical, top-down, and misdirected; fair pay for

homecare workers; and ensuring we give our students and schools the resources they need

to succeed. As we negotiate, I remain mindful of the ways policies we adopt affect residents

across my district and the many people I have met with and heard from.

As always, if there is anything my office can assist you with, please email me at 

smayer@nysenate.gov or call (914) 934-5250.

Shelley B. Mayer

State Senator

37th District

Read the full Community Update here.
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